From: John and Tinie Pyke

Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2017 3:38 PM **To:** Martin, Jackie < <u>JMartin@London.ca</u>>

Cc: van Holst, Michael mvanholst@london.ca; Squire, Phil psquire@london.ca;

Armstrong, Bill < BArmstro@london.ca >; Hubert, Paul < phubert@london.ca >; Ridley, Virginia

<<u>vridley@london.ca</u>>; Cassidy, Maureen <<u>mcassidy@london.ca</u>>; Helmer, Jesse <<u>ihelmer@london.ca</u>>; Hopkins, Anna <<u>ahopkins@london.ca</u>>; Morgan, Josh <<u>ioshmorgan@london.ca</u>>; Park, Tanya <<u>tpark@london.ca</u>>; Salih, Mo Mohamed

<msalih@london.ca>; Turner, Stephen <sturner@london.ca>; Zaifman, Jared

<jzaifman@london.ca>;

Subject: Against the inclusion of sidewalks on West Mile, East Mile, North Mile, Oban, Glen and Green Lane, London, ON

Please add this letter to the petition against sidewalks on West Mile, East Mile, North Mile, Oban, Glen and Green Lane, London, ON

We are adding our names to the petition against sidewalks on West Mile Road in Oakridge Acres. There have been no sidewalks on this street since it was first constructed and we feel there is no need for them now. One of us has been in our house in Oakridge Acres since 1965 and we see no positive aspect of a sidewalk, only negatives such as increased taxes, increased responsibility, decreased property value and/or tree damage.

Respectfully,

John and Tinie Pyke 504 West Mile Road London, ON N6H 3M5